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Nepal has been a wonderful confirmation
that God wants to continue using us

around the world

Upper Left: Beki, Me, Satya on the road   Upper right: Traffic jam in Kathmandu
Lower Left: Teaching our first group          Lower right: Our second group at the end

I'm in Kathmandu, Nepal right now. I've just finished 2 weeks of
training National Pastors in two very remote areas.

I work with two godly leaders in Nepal, Satya and Beki. Together
we taught the Gospel of John to 2 groups of Pastors. These
committed men and women were blessed to gain a clear
understanding of John and are excited to teach their churches.

Praises (Thanks for praying)

My heart was strong and did not hold me back in any way!!

God gave us safety in traveling by motorcycle to some very

difficult areas.

The Ministry was joyful and fruitful!

Help us to continue God's Work of Training Pastors
around the world

with a generous year end gift
 

Already in 2020 we have plans for Liberia, Malaysia, Nepal, and Ethiopia.
And that's just the first 4 months!!!

To give online, simply hit the "Give now" button below.
To mail a gift, please put #465 Larson in the Memo Line and mail to:

Global Training Network, PO Box 6507, Peoria, AZ 85385

We are honored by your financial investment in our lives. 

Your support enables us to do what God has called us to do.

If you are not currently supporting us, this would be a great time to start! It
seems as if God has opened the door for Steve to resume active ministry and

we are planning for a full schedule in 2020.
We are trusting God to work through you to provide the resources!
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